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MRS Lee Purches 
35 Woodbine Street ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

My husband and I object to this current development application. We are long term residents of 
North Balgowlah, myself having grown up in North Balgowlah. My husband Peter works as a 
local relief GP and I am employed by Royal Far West in the capacity of casual Senior Social 
Worker. We do not know the development applicant or any of the residents in close proximity 
to the address for the applicant. We do however care about the safety and well being of 
residents in our local area. Regardless of the amendments to the development application the 
issue remains that this is an unsafe and inappropriate location for a child care centre due to the 
location near a busy roundabout on a hill and drive way that crosses over the public walking 
path. The pathway is used as a main walking thorough fare between Seaforth and North 
Balgowlah, by school children making their way to the local schools, people accessing public 
transport options, people exercising, and people going to the local gym or coffee shop at the 
bottom of the hill. Our objection is purely based on public safety concerns. 
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